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Dear  members of the Senate Committee on Veterans, Emergency Management, 

Federal and World Affairs: I do not support any further action of SB 1548.  For one 

thing, this bill is not a high priority and should not even be taking up your time in this 

short legislative session.  Second, Oregon should be consistent with its neighbor to 

the north, as far as the time. There are too many people commuting between Oregon 

and Washington, for each state to be in a different time zone.  Third, it would be 

better to have year round Daylight Savings Time, than be on Standard Time year 

round.  Thank you for your work, but this bill should not be taking up your time this 

session.   

 

Kathy Lincoln  

 


